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Terrie Gillen

From: Jan Loshin <jloshin@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 6:15 PM
To: Board Comment
Subject: water conservation

Dear MMWD Board Members, 
 
I think it would be a terrible mistake to lift any restrictions on water usage in the county: 
- It would be very short sighted. 
- Droughts can last for years in California.  We could be in a megadrought. 
- While we have had a lot of rain so far, it could be some of the last rain we get this winter. 
- If it doesn’t continue to rain, we would be using up some of our water supply before the winter is      
  even over. We should be doing our best to face the summer months with as much water as 
  possible in our reservoirs. 
- It is unfair that people like me, who use very little water are conserving all the time with buckets 
  in our showers, tubs in our sinks, and unfleshed toilets - while others continue to wastefully water  
  huge yards and estates. 
 
We should: 
- Be conserving all the time! 
- Continue present restrictions. 
- Charge even more for the highest tiers of usage. The people using so much water should be 
  paying for the pipeline across the bridge.  Also, it would at least slow down some of the people 
  who are consuming an incredibly unfair amount of water. 
 
I don’t understand why the board does not do more to continuously promote water conservation.  Are you afraid of 
the wealthiest property owners? It sure seems that way. Why do you keep us way too close to the brink of 
catastrophe? 
 
Please, put water conservation at the top of the agenda - and keep it there!!! 
 
Thank you, 
Jan Loshin 
1 Summerhill Way 
San Rafael 


